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About influences of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024 

 

Firstly, JTOWER would like to express our sincere condolences and sympathy toward the 

people affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024 which occurred in the Noto region 

on January 1, 2024.  

We would like to inform you of the following details regarding the current impact of the 

earthquake on our group. 

 

1. Situation 

(1) Human damage 

      No human damage has been reported to any of our Group's employees. 

 

(2) Damage to facilities 

・ Indoor Infra-Sharing 

      There was no IBS facility located in areas where the seismic intensity was 6 lower or 

more. 

 

・ Outdoor tower sharing 

       All of the 22 towers located in areas where the seismic intensity was 6 lower or more 

have been checked for any communication trouble, and we are steadily confirming the 

condition of the facilities in cooperation with telecommunications operators. 

 

2. Impact on financial results  

     Currently, we conclude the earthquake has a minor impact on our consolidated results. 

We will provide prompt notice of any events that may have a material impact on our 

consolidated financial results. 


